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TO:         All Weil-McLain Distributors and Agents 

FROM:        Scott Schreeg – Commercial Product Manager 

SUBJECT:        Iron availability for obsolete product: MGB and SF-90 
 
MGB – Series 2 discontinued December 1985 
 
The availability of iron (end sections and intermediates) for the MGB will cease on November 1st 
2006.  There is a limited quantity of iron still available on a first come first serve basis.  If 
repair iron for the MGB boiler is needed or anticipated, please place orders as soon as possible to 
secure a quantity.  Iron will be unavailable after November 1st 2006 or if Weil-McLain stock is 
depleted, whichever comes first. 
 
SF-90 – Series 2 discontinued April 1985 
 
The availability of iron (fronts, backs and intermediates) for the SF-90 will cease on December 31st 
2006.  W-M can accommodate any new orders until the end of this year.  Please place orders 
for any demand or anticipated repair demand before the end of the year. 
 
 
 
Note: Due to this obsolescence, neither of these products will be included in the next Service Parts 
Catalog.  
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